
7. NATIVE TREES

The Board considered a report on the outcome of the Native Trees Please! Millennium Project,
seeking additional funding for information panels and on-going support for each site in respective
Board areas.

The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the concept of the schools and/or local communities involved with the Native Trees Please!
project formally adopting the planting site in their area be investigated.

3. That additional information on the project, including the cost of a wooden information board, be
placed before its Parks, Environment and Leisure Committee.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


